Making a display for
productivity

— - —

This year’s APO seminar on “Productivity Promotion” held in Japan,
8-12 November, came with a difference. The 18 participants from 13
APO member countries, including one from Myanmar, brought produc-
tivity promotional materials from their respective countries for display at
the venue of the meeting, the Japan Productivity Center for Socio-
Economic Development. The end result was a colorful and informative
exhibition. The photo shows participants from Vietnam, Iran, and
Pakistan posing proudly with the displays that they created.
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